
 
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION   

 
 
 

To:        Mayor Gavin Buckley  
From:    Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager  
Date:     February 21, 2023  

 
Subject: O-3-23. 2023 Redistricting and Revised 'Election Wards' Boundaries 
 
 

For the purpose of revising the Annapolis City Council Ward boundaries due to population shifts 

revealed in the 2020 Census; and generally related to City election wards. 
 
 

Prepared by Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager 
 


